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I oppose this measure.  Universal mail-in voting is one of the best ways to make sure 

that even the most vulnerable of our citizens have their voices heard.  I have lived in 

states where voting in-person was required, that meant taking time off of work, 

traveling long distances to a poling place, and waiting in long lines.  This is not the 

way forward for our state. 


